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Christine Ong

To: all.families@stpaulschool.ca

Cc: all.staff@stpaulschool.ca; St. Paul Parish Richmond

Subject: Thursday letter

Attachments: End of the School Year Newsletter.pdf

Importance: High

 

Dear Parents, 
 
The daily buzz in the hallways has suddenly been silenced, and the school will sit quietly for the next two months while 
students, staff, and families alike enjoy some well-deserved rest and relaxation.  I encourage everyone to use the time to 
make memories with your loved ones: ride a bike, enjoy an ice cream, take a gulp of water from the hose, and get your 
hands and feet dirty – and that’s just for you parents!  Enjoy God’s creation in the beautiful weather that lies ahead for us, 
and always continue to Care for our Common Home as you do so. 
 
The staff of St. Paul School wishes all our families a fantastic summer.  See you on Sept. 5th at 8:45 am. 
 
Yours in faith, 
 
Maureen Moorehead 
Principal 
 

 
 
 
 

“Gratitude is a flower that blooms in noble souls.”   Pope Francis 
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Already thinking of next year?? – If you are looking for professional days, dates for school holidays, etc., our online 
calendar has now been updated until June 2018.  Our online calendar can be accessed through the school web site at 
www.stpaulschool.com. 
 
First Day of School – Tuesday, Sept. 5th.  8:45 am start. 
 
First School Mass – Wed. Sept. 6th. (second day of school)  11:00 am. 
 
Walkathon Assembly – Sept. 8th.    9:00 am in the gym. 
 
Meet the Teacher/AGM evening – Tuesday, Sept. 19th.  7:00 pm. 
 
Walkathon 2017 – Sept. 29th.  Please watch for pledge sheets to come home in the last week of August so you can get a 
jump on your fundraising!  Let’s make it our best Walkathon ever! 
 

 
 
Parish Picnic Volunteers Needed – Have you ever wanted to make cotton candy?  Volunteers are needed for the 
annual parish-wide picnic on Sunday, July 30th.  One hour of your time is needed for this fun event that will feature a 
BBQ lunch, tasty treats, carnival games, inflatables, and much more!  If you are able to offer an hour of your day, please 
contact Rich Chen at richen220@gmail.com. 
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